
Sabetha Middle School Report 
To: USD 113 BOE Members 

From: Matt Garber 

Date: 11/7/17 

Re: November BOE Meeting Building Report 

 

 

1. Activities:  We have 19 girls on our 7th grade Girls Basketball team and 12 girls on 
our 8th grade Girls Basketball team.  We have 17 on our Wrestling team. 
 

2. Dance:  We held our incentive dance on Friday, November 3rd from 7 – 10 PM.  
We had approximately 120 students in attendance. 
 

3. Red Ribbon Week:  We recognized Red Ribbon Week from October 30th thru 
November 3rd.  Mrs. Michael surveyed our students to determine their desires for 
our various themed days. 
 

4. Middle School League Meeting:  On Thursday, October 12th, we hosted a 
League meeting.  One of the main changes will be the addition of Nemaha 
Central Middle School to our League starting next school year. 
 

5. Dean Strathman Recognition:  This past summer, we installed a light to allow our 
building to fly our flags twenty-four hours a day.  In recognition of Dean 
Strathman’s commitment to our building and his birthday on September 16, we 
purchased a flag that was flown over the United States Capital on September 
16, 2017.  We presented the accompanying certificate to Dean in our commons 
with the entire school in attendance. 
 
   
 
 
 

Thanks,  
Matthew D. Garber 


	Sabetha Middle School Report
	Thanks,  Matthew D. Garber


